
 

 

FULBRIGHT-TECHIMPACT CYBERSECURITY 
AWARD AT GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY  

The Fulbright Commission and Georgetown University are offering 

this unique opportunity for a Post-doctoral Scholar or Professional 

to undertake non-commercial research at Georgetown University. 

Special consideration will be given to applicants in areas of 

cybersecurity technology impacting ethics, or those who wish to 

conduct research and learn about Cybersecurity in Industry. 

AWARD APPLICATIONS OPEN: 31.08.2018 

AWARDS DEADLINE: 6.11.2018 

  

                     

 

 

 

TECHIMPACT 

CYBERSECURITY  

cL 

Scholar, Professional 

 

IRELAND→ U.S. 

 

2-3 Month Period 

 

For Irish/E.U. Citizens 

 

 

FULBRIGHT COMMISSION 

 

54 Merrion Square South 
Dublin 2 

D02 CX30 

www.fulbright.ie 

 

 

https://www.georgetown.edu/


 
FULBRIGHT OPPORTUNITY - CYBERSECURITY 
 
ELIGIBILITY 

 Must be an Irish Citizen, or E.U. citizen living in the Republic of Ireland for the past 3+ years 

 Preference will be given to a Professional with 3-5 years’ experience in relevant fields or early 
career researchers with PhD conferred since 2014 

 Must possess leadership qualities and potential 

 Must have a clear understanding of what it means to be a Fulbrighter 
 Must not be a dual U.S.-Irish citizen, green card holder, or currently living in the U.S., or 

already have extensive experience of studying or living in the U.S.  
 
 

HOW TO APPLY? 
 
If you meet the above criteria, please visit www.fulbright.ie to review further information and FAQs. 
Then fill out this Fubright Inquiry Form. 
  
We will then issue you the link to the online application system (known as Embark) and the guidelines.  

 
 

All applications are due by 4pm Tuesday 6 November 2018 

 

FUNDING DETAILS 

 This Award includes a Monetary grant, accident and emergency insurance, cultural and  
professional programming, and J-1 visa administration through the Fulbright Commission  

 

ANYTHING ELSE YOU SHOULD KNOW?   
 

 Prospective Awardees must make contact with Lauren Tuckley les58@georgetown.edu and 
request a letter of recommendation by an earlier deadline of 1 November 2018. This letter 
must be included in their Fulbright application. 

 
 

 All successful applicants must comply with the two-year home rule, which means that awardees will 
not be eligible for U.S. residency or a visa until the two-year home rule in Ireland is complete.  

http://www.fulbright.ie/
https://www.mindaclient.com/dsp_registrationformuniversal.php?GUID=7352FCD8-4131-67EA-A388-2857C8901251&REGGUID=f23a30f2-a47e-11e8-b039-0cc47a828785
mailto:les58@georgetown.edu

